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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Exccutive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President W

DATE: January 24, 2017

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 17-0007
Conditional Use Parking, Off-Street Garage — 1000 South Elwood Avenue (to be
known as 3033 Dillon Street)

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill No. 17-0007, an ordinance for the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the
establishment, maintenance, and operation of a parking, off-street garage on the property known
as 1000 South Ellwood Avenue (to be known as 3033 Dillon Street).

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and supports the approval of permitting, subject to certain
conditions, the establishment, maintenance, and operation of a parking, off-street garage on the
property known as 1000 South Ellwood Avenue (to be known as 3033 Dillon Street), and is
respectfully requesting that Bill No. 17-0007 be given favorable consideration by the City
Council.
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